
SBIPA CHANDIGARH CIRCLE 

 

Circular No SBIPA 002/2023 

Date 1st March 2023 

To all the members of SBIPA chandigarh Circle. 

 

PENSIONERS’MAIL 

PRESENT ADDRESSES OF MEMBERS 

 

We are regularly sending our quarterly magazine to all the members at their recorded addresses besides 

posting on WhatsApp, uploading on our website ‘ 

sbipensionerschd.com and through recorded e-mails. 

In addition to the above, we are also providing adequate number of copies to all the centres for free distribution 

amongst the members during monthly meetings. We have been given to understand that Members are 

satisfied with these arrangements. 

However,It has been noticed that a large number of magazines are being returned undelivered for want of 

correct address. The possibility of delivery by the post men at the given(wrong) addresses also can't be ruled 

out. The number of copies being received back is around 1000. 

You will appreciate that huge expenditure and labour is involved in printing and dispatch of magazines. So 

wastage on account of returns due to non delivery cannot be allowed to continue indefinitely. 

We have therefore, decided to send the hard copy to only those members whose latest postal address with 

PIN code are verified and also to those who are not in a position to attend local meetings. Those who are well 

versed with the email system are requested to opt for a digital copy to be emailed to them on their email 

address. 

Accordingly, we request you to please send the completed and duly signed format through email, WhatsApp or 

by post to:- 

1. By Mail: sbipach@gmail.com 

2 By WhatsApp : 

Shri Ashok Sharma Mob. 7087360640 

3. By Post: 

Shri Ashok Sharma 

Flat 2303 Astha Apartment 

Sector 48 C Chandigarh. 

PIN code 160047 

The format is as under 

Name//——— 

Membership No——— 

( optional) 

Date of birth———— 

Complete address with PIN code 

——— 

——- 

———- 

PIN code ( must) 

 

 

Signatures 

 

Please ensure to send the information latest by the 20th March 2023 . In case the same is not received by the 

aforementioned date,we will not be in a position to dispatch your copy for the MARCH quarter. The same 

will,however, be made available at our website and on WhatsApp etc. 

Hope the members will understand and support us in our endeavour to save avoidable time, money and 

labour. 

 

With regards, 

 

Dr M k Virmani 

General Secretary 

http://sbipensionerschd.com/
mailto:sbipach@gmail.com

